
Do you have a loved one or provide care to 

individuals with Alzheimer’s or Dementia? 
Share your experiences and expertise with New Jersey Human Services
The New Jersey Alzheimer’s and Dementia Care Long-Term Advisory Commission wants to 
hear from you. The Commission is holding two meetings to gather ideas on how to improve 
services for people with Alzheimer’s and related dementias. Whether you have Alzheimer’s or 
dementia yourself, care for a loved one, provide care, or work with support groups or service 
agencies, your feedback is valuable. Your suggestions on how to make services better, more 
affordable, and consistent will inform the Commission’s work.

State of New Jersey
Phil Murphy, Governor 
Tahesha L. Way, Lt. Governor

Department of Human Services 
Sarah Adelman, Commissioner

Scan here to registerWednesday, September 17 (5 – 7 p.m.) (Zoom)

Monday, September 29 (1 – 3 p.m.)

Mercer County Community College, 
Conference Center, 1200 Old Trenton Road, 
West Windsor

Deadline to Sign Up:  September 13
Or email us at 

humanservices@dhs.nj.gov
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